
Instructions, Information & Questionnaire

Offer your voice before 6 December

Pope calls  
for views  
of Melbourne 
Catholics on 
the family
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Dear Friends, 

Pope Francis has called for an Extraordinary Synod to address Pastoral challenges to the family in the context of evangelisation 
to take place October 2014. On behalf of Pope Francis, Bishop Lorenzo Baldisseri wrote to Archbishop Hart, asking that the 
information about the synod be shared as widely as possible so that you, the people of God in Melbourne, have an opportunity to 
provide input. 

Archbishop Hart has circulated the Preparatory Document (attached) throughout the Archdiocese. It captures the themes which the 
Synod will address followed by a series of questions to aid you in framing a response. 

Matthew MacDonald from the Life, Marriage & Family Office of the Archdiocese been asked to prepare a synthesis of responses. To 
enable this to be done responses need to be sent by email to Matthew.MacDonald@cam.org.au not later than Friday 
6 December 2013.  

To those wishing to provide input, we offer the following suggestions. 
1.	 First, read just the body of the Preparatory Document (attached).
2.	 Then note your initial responses. 
3.	 Next, review the questions. There are 38 questions, under 9 sub headings.
4.	 Rather than responding to each individual question, focus on one, two or three of the subsections. Treat the questions as a 

guide. We suggest you focus on either an area of particular interest, experience or expertise. 
5.	 On the topic(s) you choose to address, prepare a response of roughly a page for each. 
6.	 When making your submission please include:

•	 Your name
•	 The group / parish you are part of
•	 Your role if you are making a submission on behalf of a group or parish
•	 Your contact details - phone and email

The Life, Marriage & Family Office will send an acknowledgement to each individual / group making a submission. 

Being attentive to the needs of all and wanting to bring new life to the way we as Catholics approach our mission to share Christ, 
Pope Francis is providing us with a remarkable opportunity. We encourage you to take part. 

In Christ, 

Matthew MacDonald
Executive Officer
Life, Marriage and Family Office

383 Albert Street, East Melbourne VIC 3002
PO Box 146, East Melbourne VIC 8002
Telephone: (03) 9287 5576  Facsimile: (03) 9926 5617
Email: Matthew.MacDonald@cam.org.au
www.cam.org.au/lifemarriagefamily




















